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Jamie Keyes 
Environmental Specialist – New Mexico Oil Conservation Division Energy, Minerals and Natural 
Resources Department 
1625 N. French Dr. Hobbs, NM  88240 
 

RE:  Corrective Action Plan 
ConocoPhillips Buck Federal CTB   

 NMLC 068281B 
Mr. Keyes: 
 
ConocoPhillips (CoP) has prepared this Corrective Action Plan (CAP) to address potential environmental 
concerns at the above-referenced site. 
 
Background and Previous Work 
 
On Wednesday 11, 2016 at 11:00 am, a release of produced water occurred due to a faulty valve 
resulting in the release of 6 BBLs of produced water with 5 BBLs of water recovered. Immediate action 
was to shut down and replace the valve. NMOCD was notified of the release on May 12, 2016, and an 
initial C-141 was submitted (Appendix A). 
 
COP personnel were on site to visually assess the release on May 11, 2016. The release was mapped and 
photographed (Appendix B). Based on the assessment, the release will be excavated down 6 inches bgs.  
Once the excavation is completed, a Composite sample from the bottom of the excavation will be taken 
and field tested for chlorides and organic vapors.  If the field data indicates that the composite will not 
achieve chloride, Gasoline Range Organics (GRO), Diesel Range Organics (DRO) and BTEX readings below 
regulatory standards, the excavation will be deepened until field testing indicates that all constituents 
from bottom discrete samples (3 discrete samples will be collected) will return values below regulatory 
standards.  The bottom samples will then be taken to a commercial laboratory to confirm that chloride, 
GRO, DRO and BTEX readings are below regulatory standards. 
 
All excavated soils will be taken to a NMOCD approved facility for disposal. Clean soil will be imported to 
the site to serve as backfill and contoured to the surrounding location   
 
Once these activities have been completed, a report will be sent to NMOCD requesting ‘remediation 
termination’ and site closure. 
 
Please call me if you have any questions or wish to discuss the site. Sincerely, 
 
 
Joseph McLaughlin 
HSE Specialist 
(806) 567-2790 
 
Attachments: 

Figure 1 – Site Map  
Appendix A – Initial C-141 
Appendix B – Photo Documentation 



 
  



 

 

 

Figure 1 – Site Map  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

Appendix A – Initial C-141 
 
 
 



 

Appendix B – Photo 



Documentation 
  



 
 

 
View looking towards the South (5/11/2016) 
 
 



 


